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12th June, 2023 

To, 

The Asst. General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Ltd. 

25th Floor, Phiroz Jeejeeboy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code : 531738 

 

 

  

Dear Sir/Ma'am, 

Ref :  Non-compliance with Regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for period ended March 31, 2023 

 

With reference to mail received from BSE for seeking clarification of Financial Results submitted for the Financial Year 

ended 31st March, 2023, i.e. Declaration or Statement of Impact of Audit Qualifications not submitted for Year Ended - 

March 2023. 

 

We would like to inform you that we have submitted Audit Report on Standalone Audited Financial Statements with 

unmodified opinion and mistakenly mentioned the modified opinion in the previously submitted letter with Results. Kindly 

take on record the below mentioned paragraph; 

Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. CIR/CFD/CMD/56/2016 dated 27th May, 2016, we hereby declare that the Statutory Auditors 

of the Company have issued the Audit Report on Standalone Audited Financial Statements of the Company for the Financial 

Year ended 31st March, 2023 with unmodified opinion. 

Kindly take the aforesaid information on record and oblige.  

 

Thanking you, 

  

yours faithfully, 

For  Silicon Valley Infotech Limited 

 

 
Santosh Kumar Jain 

(Managing Director) 

DIN: 00174235 

                                                                                                                                             
 




















